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We know a key concern and worry for our parents & carers is how to keep your
children safe online. It sometimes feels overwhelming trying to keep up with the
latest information and know how best to support your child to be safe online and
make safe choices.

With this in mind we are holding a series of parent and carer workshops, delivered

by the NSPCC exploring online safety. Parents and carers from across our Trust
schools are welcome to attend this event,

Each event will cover the following topics:
«  What children and young people do online — 8 I
—)

- Parental concerns

«  What the risks are for young people in terms of
what they see, do and who they meet online |

- How to manage these risks as a parent

«  Sources of help/support

Along with more specific issues that parents of
secondary age children may be facing, such
as online friendships and live streaming.
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